10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 15 October 1984
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Thank you so much for your kind note about the Hong Kong
negotiations. It is indeed a relief that we have reached
an agreement which I believe ensures a secure and prosperous
future for the people of Hong Kong.

It was characteristically generous of you to write:

I really appreciate it.

With best wishes.

His Excellency Mr. Charles H. Price II




